
EVERYONE MUST WEAR

A FACE COVERING

Wearing a face covering that covers 
your nose and mouth is mandatory. It will

help prevent the spread of COVID-19.

Please don't use medical masks such as N-95 due to shortage
of PPE.
Masks, bandanas, scarves, and cloth can be used for face
coverings. 

For More Information
Visit Stancounty.com/Coronavirus
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spread of COVID-19
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Face coverings can slow the spread of COVID-19
and prevent people who do not know they have 

the virus from spreading it to others.
– Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Face Covering that covers your nose and mouth is mandatory.
Let's do our part in protecting each other.



STAY

IN 

PLACE

KEEP

YOUR

SPACE

COVER

YOUR

FACE

Wearing a face covering 
that covers your nose and 

mouth is mandatory.

Keep a distance of
at least 6 feet
when in public.

Stay home as much as 
possible and only go out 

for essential activities.

For More Information
Visit Stancounty.com/Coronavirus

PROTECT ONE ANOTHER


